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Dear Parent/Guardian 

HALLOWEEN PARTIES 

As we return to school so late in October I thought I’d send a note as the Halloween parties will take 

place on the following days.... 

 

P 1, 2 and 3 Friday 27th October    

P 4 and 5 Monday 30th October  

P6 and 7 Tuesday 31st October    

EYC    Wednesday 1st November 

 

Pupils who wish to go home for lunch time to get changed on these days should return to school for 

1.00pm.  Please note that there is no crossing patroller at lunch time. 

 

Children will be dismissed from their cloakroom doors on these dates but should return to school via 

the front door where the office staff are situated.  We will dismiss children at 12 noon on their party 

days to allow time for changing clothes and lunch. 

 

Our Parent Council plan are running a Halloween costume swap if you were looking for costumes.  Our 

costume rail is available in the public library. 

 

Pupils can arrive in fancy dress but no clown masks or fake weapons please. 

It’s just a bit of fun! 

 

  

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Fiona Meney 
 

FIONA MENEY 

Head Teacher 
 


